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Society at a Glance 2019 OECD Social Indicators OECD 2019-03-27 This report, the
ninth edition of the biennial OECD overview of social indicators, addresses the
growing demand for quantitative evidence on social well-being and its trends. This
year’s edition presents 25 indicators, several of which are new, and includes data
for 36 OECD member countries and ...
Secessionism in African Politics Lotje de Vries 2018-08-20 Secessionism perseveres
as a complex political phenomenon in Africa, yet often a more in-depth analysis is
overshadowed by the aspirational simplicity of pursuing a new state. Using
historical and contemporary approaches, this edited volume offers the most
exhaustive collection of empirical studies of African secessionism to date. The
respected expert contributors put salient and lesser known cases into comparative
perspective, covering Biafra, Katanga, Eritrea and South Sudan alongside
Barotseland, Cabinda, and the Comoros, among others. Suggesting that African
secessionism can be understood through the categories of aspiration, grievance,
performance, and disenchantment, the book's analytical framework promises to be a
building block for future studies of the topic.
Vote Buying in Indonesia Burhanuddin Muhtadi 2019-01-01 Muhtadi’s analysis of
vote-buying in post-democratization Indonesia is original, profound, subtle,
nuanced, and convincing as well as beautifully organized and well written. Equally
important, its imaginative policy prescriptions will be widely read and cited as a
significant contribution to the literature of comparative electoral politics.
—William Liddle, Ohio State University, USA This book presents a pathbreaking
analysis of vote-buying in Indonesia. Drawing on a stunning array of evidence,
Muhtadi reveals the mechanics, patterns and effects of vote-buying with
unprecedented clarity. [Title] is a must read for anyone interested in Indonesian
politics or in the comparative politics of clientelism. —Edward Aspinall,
Australian National University, Australia This book contains a trove of
interesting research questions, a novel theoretical contribution, impressive
empirical work, and a deep and nuanced understanding of the Indonesian case.
—Allen Hicken, University of Michigan, USA This book is open access under a CC BY
4.0 license. This book investigates the impact of vote buying on the
accountability of democratic institutions and policy representation in newly
democratic countries, with a focus on Indonesia. In doing so, the book presents a
e-senegals-presidential-election-results-2019-presented-by-dj-mac-includes-speech-of-demba-kandji-thursday-28-02-2019

wide-ranging study of the dynamics of vote buying in Indonesia’s young democracy,
exploring the nature, extent, determinants, targeting and effectiveness of this
practice. It addresses these central issues in the context of comparative studies
of vote buying, arguing that although party loyalists are disproportionately
targeted in vote buying efforts, in total numbers—given the relatively small
number of party loyalists in Indonesia—vote buying hits more uncommitted voters.
It also demonstrates that the effectiveness of vote buying on vote choice is in
the 10 percent range, which is sufficient for many candidates to secure a seat and
thus explains why they still engage in vote buying despite high levels of leakage.
Burhanuddin Muhtadi is a lecturer at State Islamic University, Jakarta. He is also
an executive director of Indonesian Political Indicator and Director of Public
Affairs at Indonesian Survey Institute (LSI). He has published his articles in
numerous scholarly journals.-Global Innovation Index 2020 Cornell University 2020-08-13 The Global Innovation
Index 2020 provides detailed metrics about the innovation performance of 131
countries and economies around the world. Its 80 indicators explore a broad vision
of innovation, including political environment, education, infrastructure and
business sophistication. The 2020 edition sheds light on the state of innovation
financing by investigating the evolution of financing mechanisms for entrepreneurs
and other innovators, and by pointing to progress and remaining challenges –
including in the context of the economic slowdown induced by the coronavirus
disease (COVID-19) crisis.
Global Trends 2040 National Intelligence Council 2021-03 "The ongoing COVID-19
pandemic marks the most significant, singular global disruption since World War
II, with health, economic, political, and security implications that will ripple
for years to come." -Global Trends 2040 (2021) Global Trends 2040-A More Contested
World (2021), released by the US National Intelligence Council, is the latest
report in its series of reports starting in 1997 about megatrends and the world's
future. This report, strongly influenced by the COVID-19 pandemic, paints a bleak
picture of the future and describes a contested, fragmented and turbulent world.
It specifically discusses the four main trends that will shape tomorrow's world: Demographics-by 2040, 1.4 billion people will be added mostly in Africa and South
Asia. - Economics-increased government debt and concentrated economic power will
escalate problems for the poor and middleclass. - Climate-a hotter world will
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increase water, food, and health insecurity. - Technology-the emergence of new
technologies could both solve and cause problems for human life. Students of
trends, policymakers, entrepreneurs, academics, journalists and anyone eager for a
glimpse into the next decades, will find this report, with colored graphs,
essential reading.
Voting in Fear Dorina Akosua Oduraa Bekoe 2012 Eighteen African countries held
presidential, primary, or legislative elections in 2011. Elections in eleven of
these countries were marked by violence that ranged from low-level intimidation
and harassment to more intensely violent displacement and death. Electoral
violence of any kind can deter citizens from voting, discourage candidates from
running for office, weaken civil society s scrutiny of elections, and hurt the
legitimacy of a government.In "Voting in Fear," nine contributors offer pioneering
work on the scope and nature of electoral violence in Africa; investigate the
forms electoral violence takes; and analyze the factors that precipitate, reduce,
and prevent violence. The book breaks new ground with findings from the only known
dataset of electoral violence in sub-Saharan Africa, spanning 1990 to 2008.
Specific case studies of electoral violence in countries such as Ghana, Kenya, and
Nigeria provide the context to further understanding the circumstances under which
electoral violence takes place, recedes, or recurs. Combining issue-driven
research with in-depth empirical insights, contributors link electoral violence to
past histories of violence, close elections, a state s declining economic
fortunes, and weak institutions.Filling a gap in the existing literature on
electoral violence, "Voting in Fear" offers concrete recommendations on how
international, regional, and local institutions can help reduce or prevent
electoral violence. The volume concludes on a hopeful note: Electoral violence is
not inevitable, and understanding the political context in which an election takes
place is critical to predicting and forestalling violence."
World Social Report 2020 Department of Economic and Social Affairs 2020-02-14 This
report examines the links between inequality and other major global trends (or
megatrends), with a focus on technological change, climate change, urbanization
and international migration. The analysis pays particular attention to poverty and
labour market trends, as they mediate the distributional impacts of the major
trends selected. It also provides policy recommendations to manage these
megatrends in an equitable manner and considers the policy implications, so as to
reduce inequalities and support their implementation.
Political Handbook of the World 2020-2021 Tom Lansford 2021-03-23 The Political
Handbook of the World by Tom Lansford provides timely, thorough, and accurate
political information, with more in-depth coverage of current political
controversies than any other reference guide. The updated 2020-2021 edition will
continue to be the most authoritative source for finding complete facts and
analysis on each country′s governmental and political makeup. Compiling in one
place more than 200 entries on countries and territories throughout the world,
this volume is renowned for its extensive coverage of all major and minor
political parties and groups in each political system. The Political Handbook of
the World 2020-2021 also provides names of key ambassadors and international
memberships of each country, plus detailed profiles of more than 30
intergovernmental organizations and UN agencies. And this update will aim to
include coverage of current events, issues, crises, and controversies from the
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course of the last two years.
Journalism, fake news & disinformation Ireton, Cherilyn 2018-09-17
Competitive Authoritarianism Steven Levitsky 2010-08-16 Based on a detailed study
of 35 cases in Africa, Asia, Latin America, and post-communist Eurasia, this book
explores the fate of competitive authoritarian regimes between 1990 and 2008. It
finds that where social, economic, and technocratic ties to the West were
extensive, as in Eastern Europe and the Americas, the external cost of abuse led
incumbents to cede power rather than crack down, which led to democratization.
Where ties to the West were limited, external democratizing pressure was weaker
and countries rarely democratized. In these cases, regime outcomes hinged on the
character of state and ruling party organizations. Where incumbents possessed
developed and cohesive coercive party structures, they could thwart opposition
challenges, and competitive authoritarian regimes survived; where incumbents
lacked such organizational tools, regimes were unstable but rarely democratized.
Africa 2018-2019 Francis Wiafe-Amoako 2018-10-04 Africa provides students with
vital information on all countries on the African continent through a thorough and
expert overview of political and economic histories, current events, and emerging
trends.
UNESCO Science Report UNESCO 2021-06-18
Political Handbook of the World 2018-2019 Tom Lansford 2019-03-19 The Political
Handbook of the World provides timely, thorough, and accurate political
information, with more in-depth coverage of current political controversies than
any other reference guide. The updated 2018-2019 edition will continue to be the
most authoritative source for finding complete facts and analysis on each
country’s governmental and political makeup. Compiling in one place more than 200
entries on countries and territories throughout the world, this volume is renowned
for its extensive coverage of all major and minor political parties and groups in
each political system. It also provides names of key ambassadors and international
memberships of each country, plus detailed profiles of more than 30
intergovernmental organizations and UN agencies. This comprehensive update will
include coverage of current events, issues, crises, and controversies from the
course of the last two years, including: Elections across Europe Referendum in
Ireland Rohingya genocide in Myanmar The Venezuelan dictatorship The renaming of
Swaziland to eSwatini Qatar diplomacy changes Historic meeting between the United
States and North Korea Establishment of a new governing coalition in Liberia
The Politics of Electoral Systems Michael Gallagher 2008-01-10 Electoral systems
matter. They are a crucial link in the chain connecting the preferences of
citizens to the policy choices made by governments. They are chosen by political
actors and, once in existence, have political consequences for those actors. They
are an important object of study for anyone interested in the political process,
and in this book we subject them to systematic analysis. In addition to some
comparative chapters, the book contains full accounts of the operation of
electoral systems in 22 countries: France, the UK, Germany, Italy, Israel, Spain,
Austria, Belgium, Denmark, Finland, The Netherlands, Ireland, Hungary, Russia,
Australia, Canada, India, the USA, Japan, New Zealand, Chile, and South Africa.
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The book provides detailed analyses of the operation of a diverse set of electoral
systems in their national context. Each chapter explains how the electoral system
really works in the given country, examining the strategic incentives the system
provides tovoters, candidates, and parties. All country chapters have a common
format and structure. Successive sections analyse: the institutional context; how
each electoral system was chosen historically; how the current electoral system
operates (the rules, mechanics, and ballot structure); and the political
consequences of the current system (the impact on the party system, the internal
life of parties, and the impact on parliament and government formation). Each
country chapter then contains a final section which focuses on the politicization
of electoral institutions. In recent years many countries have changed their
electoral systems, either entirely or in part so there is a strong focus on the
processes of electoral reform, both historically and prospectively. The book
concentrates on the real world 'politics', as well as the 'political science' of
electoral systems. The book will be of interest to those concerned with the
practical political business of electoral reform. The bookcontains a wealth of
evidence about the performance of various kinds of proportional representation and
of non-PR systems. This will be invaluable for anyone interested in the question:
'What would be the best electoral system for my country?'
Congressional Liaison Offices of Selected Federal Agencies Congressional Research
Service 2015-01-06 This list of about 200 congressional liaison offices is
intended to help congressional offices in placing telephone calls and addressing
correspondence to government agencies. In each case, the information was supplied
by the agency itself and is current as of the date of publication. Entries are
arranged alphabetically in four sections: legislative branch; judicial branch;
executive branch; and agencies, boards, and commissions. Specific telephone
numbers for correspondence, publications, and fax transmissions have been provided
for each applicable agency. When using fax, it is important to include the entire
mailing address on a cover sheet, as many of the listed fax machines are not
directly located in the liaison offices. A number of agency listings include an
email address. When emailing agencies please remember to include your name,
affiliation, phone number, and return address, to ensure a speedy response. Users
should be aware that email is not a confidential means of transmission. This
report was produced for congressional offices only. It will be updated frequently.
CONGRESSIONAL OFFICE USE ONLY
Freedom in the World 2018 Freedom House 2019-01-31 Freedom in the World is the
standard-setting comparative assessment of global political rights and civil
liberties. The methodology of this survey is derived in large measure from the
Universal Declaration of Human Rights, and these standards are applied to all
countries and territories.
The United Nations and Decolonization Nicole Eggers 2020-07-27 Differing
interpretations of the history of the United Nations on the one hand conceive of
it as an instrument to promote colonial interests while on the other emphasize its
influence in facilitating self-determination for dependent territories. The
authors in this book explore this dynamic in order to expand our understanding of
both the achievements and the limits of international support for the independence
of colonized peoples. This book will prove foundational for scholars and students
of modern history, international history, and postcolonial history.
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The Presidential Character James David Barber 2017-10-03 Dr. James David Barber's
well-known, provocative examination of who has the potential to be voted into the
highest office in the land - and why - is being reissued as the newest addition to
the "Longman Classics in Political Science" series. Arguing that patterns in a
person's character, world view, and style can allow us to anticipate their
performance as president, The Presidential Character offers explanations and
predictions of the performance of presidents and presidential candidates. Drawing
on historical, biographical, and psychological research, Dr. Barber hoped to help
voters make judicious choices in determining the country's highest leaders.
Revisiting this classic work in today's important presidential election season
begs a reconsideration of Barber's probing and enduring query, "What should we
look for in a president?"
Monitoring Democracy Judith G. Kelley 2012-03-25 In recent decades, governments
and NGOs--in an effort to promote democracy, freedom, fairness, and stability
throughout the world--have organized teams of observers to monitor elections in a
variety of countries. But when more organizations join the practice without
uniform standards, are assessments reliable? When politicians nonetheless cheat
and monitors must return to countries even after two decades of engagement, what
is accomplished? Monitoring Democracy argues that the practice of international
election monitoring is broken, but still worth fixing. By analyzing the evolving
interaction between domestic and international politics, Judith Kelley refutes
prevailing arguments that international efforts cannot curb government behavior
and that democratization is entirely a domestic process. Yet, she also shows that
democracy promotion efforts are deficient and that outside actors often have no
power and sometimes even do harm. Analyzing original data on over 600 monitoring
missions and 1,300 elections, Kelley grounds her investigation in solid historical
context as well as studies of long-term developments over several elections in
fifteen countries. She pinpoints the weaknesses of international election
monitoring and looks at how practitioners and policymakers might help to improve
them.
Freedom in the World 2019 Freedom House 2020-01-25 Freedom in the World, the
Freedom House flagship survey whose findings have been published annually since
1972, is the standard-setting comparative assessment of global political rights
and civil liberties. The survey ratings and narrative reports on 195 countries and
fifteen territories are used by policymakers, the media, international
corporations, civic activists, and human rights defenders to monitor trends in
democracy and track improvements and setbacks in freedom worldwide. The Freedom in
the World political rights and civil liberties ratings are determined through a
multi-layered process of research and evaluation by a team of regional analysts
and eminent scholars. The analysts used a broad range of sources of information,
including foreign and domestic news reports, academic studies, nongovernmental
organizations, think tanks, individual professional contacts, and visits to the
region, in conducting their research. The methodology of the survey is derived in
large measure from the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, and these standards
are applied to all countries and territories, irrespective of geographical
location, ethnic or religious composition, or level of economic development.
Africa's Geography Benjamin Ofori-Amoah 2019-04-30 Africa's Geography presents a
comprehensive exploration of the world’s second largest and most culturally
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diverse continent. Author Benjamin Ofori-Amoah challenges common misconceptions
and misrepresentations of Africa from a geographical perspective, harnessing the
power of modern geographic mapping technology to explore this unique continent.
This text provides thorough coverage of the historical, cultural, economic, and
political forces that continue to shape Africa, applying geographic context to
relevant past and contemporary issues. Coverage of economic development, climate
and biogeography, transportation and communication, manufacturing and commerce,
and mining and agriculture provides foundational knowledge of this vast and
complex continent. Ideally suited for multiple areas of classroom study, this text
offers an effective and flexible pedagogical framework. Coverage of the entirety
of Africa enables students to develop a cohesive portrait of the continent as a
whole and identify the dynamism of its nations, cultures, and economies. Engaging
and accessible narrative strengthens comprehension, while examples of historical
and contemporary events increase student interest. Innovative and unique, Africa’s
Geography is an essential resource for cross-disciplinary investigation of this
fascinating part of the world.
Global Status Report on Alcohol and Health 2018 World Health Organization
2019-02-07 The report provides an overview of alcohol consumption and harms in
relation to the UN Sustainable Development Goals (Chapter 1), presents global
strategies, action plans and monitoring frameworks (Chapter 2), gives detailed
information on: the consumption of alcohol in populations (Chapter 3); the health
consequences of alcohol consumption (Chapter 4); and policy responses at the
national level (Chapter 5). In its final Chapter 6, the imperative for reducing
harmful use of alcohol in a public health perspective is presented. In addition,
the report contains country profiles for WHO Member States and appendices with
statistical annexes, a description of the data sources and methods used to produce
the estimates and references.
World Economic Situation and Prospects 2020 United Nations 2020-01-16 This is the
United Nations definitive report on the state of the world economy, providing
global and regional economic outlook for 2020 and 2021. Produced by the Department
of Economic and Social Affairs, the five United Nations regional commissions, the
United Nations Conference on Trade and Development, with contributions from the UN
World Tourism Organization and other intergovernmental agencies.
Africa 2019-2020 2019-09-25 Africa 2019-2020 provides students with vital
information on all countries on the African continent through a thorough and
expert overview of political and economic histories, current events, and emerging
trends.
Senegal Business Intelligence Report Volume 1 Strategic Information, Regulations,
Contacts IBP, Inc. 2007-02-07 Senegal Business Intelligence Report - Practical
Information, Opportunities, Contacts
Routledge Handbook of African Peacebuilding Bruno Charbonneau 2022-05-31 Africa
lies at the centre of the international community’s peacebuilding interventions,
and the continent’s rich multitude of actors, ideas, relationships, practices,
experiences, locations, and contexts in turn shapes the possibilities and
practices of contemporary peacebuilding. This timely new handbook surveys and
analyses peacebuilding as it operates in this specifically African context. The
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book begins by outlining the evolution and the various ideologies,
conceptualizations, institutions, and practices of African peacebuilding. It
identifies critical differences in how African peacebuilders have conceptualized
and operationalized peacebuilding. The book then considers how different actors
sustain, construct, and use African infrastructure to identify and analyse
converging, differing, or competing mandates, approaches, and interests. Finally,
it analyses specific thematic issues such as gender, justice, development,
democracy, and the politics of knowledge before ending with in-depth analyses of
case studies drawn from across the continent. Bringing together an international
line-up of expert contributors, this book will be an essential read for students
and scholars of African politics, post-conflict reconstruction, security, and
peace and conflict studies.
World Migration Report 2020 United Nations 2019-11-27 Since 2000, IOM has been
producing world migration reports. The World Migration Report 2020, the tenth in
the world migration report series, has been produced to contribute to increased
understanding of migration throughout the world. This new edition presents key
data and information on migration as well as thematic chapters on highly topical
migration issues, and is structured to focus on two key contributions for readers:
Part I: key information on migration and migrants (including migration-related
statistics); and Part II: balanced, evidence-based analysis of complex and
emerging migration issues.
Freedom in the World 2015 Freedom House 2015-12-24 Freedom in the World, the
Freedom House flagship survey whose findings have been published annually since
1972, is the standard-setting comparative assessment of global political rights
and civil liberties. The survey ratings and narrative reports on 195 countries and
fourteen territories are used by policymakers, the media, international
corporations, civic activists, and human rights defenders to monitor trends in
democracy and track improvements and setbacks in freedom worldwide. The Freedom in
the World political rights and civil liberties ratings are determined through a
multi-layered process of research and evaluation by a team of regional analysts
and eminent scholars. The analysts used a broad range of sources of information,
including foreign and domestic news reports, academic studies, nongovernmental
organizations, think tanks, individual professional contacts, and visits to the
region, in conducting their research. The methodology of the survey is derived in
large measure from the Universal Declaration of Human Rights, and these standards
are applied to all countries and territories, irrespective of geographical
location, ethnic or religious composition, or level of economic development.
The Gambia-Senegal Border Mariama Khan 2019-05-22 This book interrogates the
validity of longstanding claims that Gambians and Senegalese are 'one' people in
two countries and explores how that claim intersects with the politics and
development needs of the two countries. Half a century after independence,
proponents of Senegambian unification continue to campaign on the basis of the
longstanding social, cultural and religious ties between Africa's smallest
country, The Gambia, and Senegal, the much larger country which almost entirely
encircles it. The border between the two former British and French colonies
remains one of the starkest examples of colonial geographical bartering, and it
continues to serve a dual function as a bridge and a barrier in the social,
political and economic relations of the two countries. The book investigates how
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the two states are constantly pulled between impulses of cooperation and deescalation, and a competitive intimacy that disregards kinship ties and reactivates tensions. In particular, the book shows how these interstate dynamics
play out across the border itself, where indigenous ideas of relatedness are
reflected in the cross-border transport and trade sectors, and in the religious
networks that straddle the two countries. This book's skilful exploration of
intersecting macro-level and micro-level relations in the Senegambia region will
be of interest to scholars of African politics, regional studies, international
development and border studies.
World Wildlife Crime Report 2020 United Nations Publications 2021-03-31 The report
presents the latest assessment of global trends in wildlife crime. It includes
discussions on illicit rosewood, ivory, rhino horn, pangolin scales, live
reptiles, tigers and other big cats, and European eel. The COVID-19 (coronavirus)
pandemic has highlighted that wildlife crime is a threat not only to the
environment and biodiversity, but also to human health, economic development and
security. Zoonotic diseases - those caused by pathogens that spread from animals
to humans - represent up to 75% of all emerging infectious diseases. Trafficked
wild species and the resulting products offered for human consumption, by
definition, escape any hygiene or sanitary control, and therefore pose even
greater risks of infection.
Elections and media in digital times McGonagle, Tarlach 2019-11-15
Media and Elections Yasha Lange 1999-01-01 2. The broadcast media
Trading Promises for Results Mauricio Mesquita Moreira 2019-09-23 Thirty years
after the region embarked on large-scale liberalization, trade policy could have
been expected to become all but irrelevant. Instead, a mismatch between
expectations and what could realistically be delivered set the stage for much of
the disappointment, skepticism, and fatigue regarding trade policy in the region,
particularly in the early 2000s. By setting the bar unrealistically high,
governments and analysts made trade policies an easy target for special interests
that were hurt by liberalization and for those ideologically opposed to free
trade. The most immediate victims were the more tangible growth and welfare gains,
whose relevance was lost amid the noise of grandiose visions.
Beyond Ethnic Politics in Africa Dominika Koter 2016-10-13 Focussing on SubSaharan Africa, Dominika Koter analyses why ethnic politics emerge in some
ethnically diverse societies, but not in others.
The Department of Labor's ... Findings on the Worst Forms of Child Labor 2003
Doing Business 2019 World Bank 2018-11-30 Sixteenth in a series of annual reports
comparing business regulation in 190 economies, Doing Business 2019 measures
aspects of regulation affecting areas of everyday business activity.
Armed Forces, Conflict, And Change In Africa Henry S. Bienen 2019-03-04 Nigeria
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has not evolved political formulas that explicitly allow religion or religious
authorities to define legitimacy. There have, however, been struggles carried out
in religious terms over constitutional mechanisms for adjudicating conflict.
Religion also has been an element in the conflict between ethnic-language groups.
Finally, religion provides a language, a set of values, and institutions through
which groups struggle and over which groups contend, both within and between
religious communities. It has been necessary for northern leaders to stress Islam
in order to maintain northern unity. However, Islam itself has worked to intensify
fissures opened up by social and economic change in Nigeria. Islam in Nigeria
continues to be contentious in both domestic and foreign policy.
The World Book Encyclopedia 2002 An encyclopedia designed especially to meet the
needs of elementary, junior high, and senior high school students.
What Works in Girls' Education Gene B Sperling 2015-09-29 Hard-headed evidence on
why the returns from investing in girls are so high that no nation or family can
afford not to educate their girls. Gene Sperling, author of the seminal 2004
report published by the Council on Foreign Relations, and Rebecca Winthrop,
director of the Center for Universal Education, have written this definitive book
on the importance of girls’ education. As Malala Yousafzai expresses in her
foreword, the idea that any child could be denied an education due to poverty,
custom, the law, or terrorist threats is just wrong and unimaginable. More than
1,000 studies have provided evidence that high-quality girls’ education around the
world leads to wide-ranging returns: Better outcomes in economic areas of growth
and incomes Reduced rates of infant and maternal mortality Reduced rates of child
marriage Reduced rates of the incidence of HIV/AIDS and malaria Increased
agricultural productivity Increased resilience to natural disasters Women’s
empowerment What Works in Girls’ Education is a compelling work for both concerned
global citizens, and any academic, expert, nongovernmental organization (NGO)
staff member, policymaker, or journalist seeking to dive into the evidence and
policies on girls’ education.
The Mueller Report Robert S. Mueller 2019-04-26 This is the full Mueller Report,
as released on April 18, 2019, by the U.S. Department of Justice. A reprint of the
report exactly as it was issued by the government, it is without analysis or
commentary from any other source and with nothing subtracted except for the
material redacted by the Department of Justice. The mission of the Mueller
investigation was to examine Russian interference in the 2016 Presidential
election, consisting of possible links, or "collusion," between the Donald Trump
campaign and the Russian government of Vladimir Putin as well as any allegations
of obstruction of justice in this regard. It was also intended to detect and
prosecute, where warranted, any other crimes that surfaced during the course of
the investigation. The report consists of a detailed summary of the various
investigations and inquiries that the Special Counsel and colleagues carried out
in these areas. The investigation was initiated in the aftermath of the firing of
FBI Director James Comey by Donald Trump on May 9, 2017. The FBI, under Director
Comey, had already been investigating links between Russia and the Trump campaign.
Mueller submitted his report to Attorney General William Barr on March 22, 2019,
and the Department of Justice released the redacted report one month later.
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